
Gruppo Famiglie Dravet ONLUS Invites Research Proposals
Gruppo Famiglie Dravet ONLUS, an Italian non-profit organisation dedicated to Dravet Syndrome, has 
announced a call for one-year research projects and post-doctoral fellowships aimed at understanding 

the pathogenesis of Dravet Syndrome and at paving the way to new treatments that will ultimately lead 
to better quality of life for people with Dravet Syndrome.
Up to €50,000 can be requested for research projects

Up to €30,000 for post-doctoral fellowships

INTERNATIONAL APPLICATIONS ARE WELCOME

Full text of the Call and the submission guidelines are available here https://bit.ly/2qRRs1O

Letters of Intent must be submitted online at https://bit.ly/2Hhm5Zk, no later than May 18, 2018.
Postdoctoral fellowships requests should be sent to proposals@gfdravet.it, no later than July 18, 2018.


